
 

 

24th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

‘Send a Child to Hucklow’  
Free Residential Trip 

 
One of our Governors is a trustee for a charity called ‘Send a Child to Hucklow’. ‘Send a Child to 
Hucklow’ Fund is a Trust to arrange and administer holidays at the Unitarian Holiday Centre, Great 
Hucklow, Derbyshire for groups of disadvantaged children, having no regard to religious, political, racial 
and other considerations.  
 
Whilst at the Nightingale Centre at Great Hucklow in Derbyshire, the children will be able to access and 
experience a range of activities which are subsidised by the Hucklow Fund, including free accommodation 
and transportation to any venues or experiences.  
 
Although the activities have yet to be finalized, they could include: swimming; cable car ride; caves and 
caverns; museums; animal parks; playgrounds; and even a stately home visit.  
 
Unfortunately, we have a limit of 20 children for this experience. As this visit is linked to a charity we have 
had to follow their guidelines to select which children would be eligible for this experience and are happy 
to say that your child has been chosen. The holiday would take place from Monday 25th June to Wednesday 
27th June 2018 (a two night stay) at the Nightingale Centre at Great Hucklow in Derbyshire. 
 
If you are interested in your child taking part in this unique experience, please fill in the slip below and 
send it back to school as soon as possible as places will be given on a first-come first-served basis. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson (Year 5/6 Phase Leader) 

 

‘Send a Child to Hucklow’  
Free Residential Trip 

 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 

I would like my child to attend the residential trip to Hucklow   [  ] 
 
I do not wish for my child to attend the residential trip to Hucklow  [  ] 

 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 


